CABINET FOR HUMAN RESOURCES
COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY
FRANKFORT 40621-0001

DEPARTMENT FOR HEALTH SERVICES

January 25, 1994

Mr. Bob Mason

National Institute for Occupational safety and Health
Robert A. Taft Laboratories

4676 Columbia Parkway

Cincinnati, Ohio 45226-1998

Dear Mr. Mason:

The Division of Epidemiology, Kentucky Department for Health
Services, does not have a formal reporting system for home
contamination incidents. Such incidents, if reported to us might

be investigated on a case by case basis, but I know of no
incidents of this nature or past investigations.

Sincerely,

Michael Auslander, DVM, MSPH
Medical Epidemiologist
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